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Comments: The ban of these devices will not improve our parks and recreation areas. They will cause undue

harm and injury to climbers and others seeking to enjoy our wilderness. Regulations regarding anchors and

safety devices would be a good alternative, but the ban and reevaluation of current bolts would be a waste of

time and only sacrifices the safety of the climbing community.


